
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuous improvement, 

we are seeking your valuable feedback regarding our school's programs, activities, and overall 

environment. 

Your insights are crucial for us to understand what we are doing well and where we can enhance 

our offerings. We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts by completing 

the attached feedback form. 

We appreciate your involvement and partnership in your child's education and look forward to 

your input. 

Thank you for your time and support! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[School Name] 


